



13 February 2018

Dear Year 2 Parents

CLASS TRIP - MOUNT PLEASANT FARM - Friday, 9 March 2018

Year 2 will be going on an educational visit to Mount Pleasant Farm on Friday, 9 March 2018. This will help the children with their study of animals and will be an exciting opportunity for them to be close to a variety of farm animals. We will leave school, by coach, promptly at **9.00 a.m.** and return at approximately 3.00 p.m.

Our kitchen staff have kindly said they will start work earlier and provide a packed lunch for every child (unless your child does not have school lunches, in which case please provide your own as usual).

Unfortunately, because of the school's budget limitations, we are unable to cover the cost of this trip and we need the support of all parents to enable the children to participate in this educational visit. This will be the only trip for Year 2 this academic year. The cost will be £13 per child to be received by Monday 5 March at the latest. The office will be happy to receive payment in instalments.

If they wish children can also purchase a gift from the farm shop for £1. If you wish your child to buy a gift please add £1.

The farm also need to know what size wellington boot your child needs, please fill in their shoe size below.

Please complete both sides of the permission slip below and return it to the school office, together with your total contribution of £13 or £14 by **Monday 5 March** at the latest. Yours sincerely

please turn over



Headteacher: Mrs.J. Gunningham B.Ed. ACE Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. Jo. Jones B.Ed. (Hons) Redhill Road Hay Mills Birmingham B25 8HQ

Tel: 0121 464 6322 Fax: 0121 464 6323 enguiry@redhill.bhom.sch.uk